
D O W N T O W N  M O O R H E A D  R A I L R O A D  U N D E R P A S S  S T U D Y

PUBLIC INPUT MEETING
October 28, 2014
Hjemkomst Center, 202 1st Avenue North
Open House 5-7 pm, Presentation at 6 pm

Watch for the next Public Input Meeting in spring 2015 to  

comment on the refined alternatives.

HOW TO SUBMIT COMMENTS
Option 1: Formally or informally at Public Input Meeting

Option 2: Send written comments to:

 Wade Frank

 728 East Beaton Drive

 West Fargo, ND 58078

 wade.frank@kljeng.com

 (Please note “Moorhead Downtown Grade  

 Separation” in the subject line.)

STUDY AREA

FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS
Why has this study been initiated?
Have you ever been stuck waiting for a train in downtown 
Moorhead? How about consecutive trains? If you have, you 
understand how frustrating this can be. The purpose of this 
study is to identify potential alignments for a railroad grade 
separation (underpass) in downtown.  

Why should I attend?
You may have attended meetings for previous studies 
pertaining to traffic issues in downtown Moorhead. The 
intent of this study is to prepare a project to seek funding for 
construction of an underpass in downtown Moorhead. This 
study builds upon past recommendations and analysis by 
carrying forward underpass alternatives previously determined 
to be feasible. The current study will evaluate, prioritize and 
select a planning level alternative for an underpass. 

What will be covered at the meeting?
The meeting will cover the existing deficiencies related to 
downtown train activity and discuss the current range of 
alternatives. This meeting provides an opportunity to voice 
your opinion regarding issues related to a potential underpass 
in downtown Moorhead. 

More information is available at www.fmmetrocog.org or  
www.cityofmoorhead.com.


